
Californian Cruisin Inc.  

Club Run Sunday 19th May 2024 

Nineteen Pokolbin 

A cool start to a wonderful day, the club members congregated at BP Beresfield for the start of our run. 
President Brian forgot to tell everybody the start times were put back half an hour and so everybody 
had ample time to have coffee and chat while they waited for him to arrive. 

Eventually off we went following Greg in his Pontiac Sandman on an around about trip including one 
section through a new suburb with all new homes. Glad he knew which way to go. Nobody got lost and 
we eventually arrived at Nineteen where we found parking was at a premium. After a short discussion 
with the manager, we were given permission to park on the grass right outside where we were sitting. A 
fine display indeed. 

 

Lunch was very nice with all members giving it a big thumbs up. Along for the ride were Brian & Illy, 
Greg & Christine, Ray &  Helen, Peter & Carol, Paul, Terry, Phil & Callum, Mel & Peggy, Danny & Di, Lee 
& Geoff (Christines friends). There were 3 family apologies. 

 

After lunch most of us moved on to Sadors for coffee and cake. Easily blowing the diet. 

  A Great day, beautiful weather and great company.  

Cheers,  

Brian  

 


